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February 4, 2008 
 
 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 Re: Ex Parte Filing 
  ET Docket 04-186 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On January 31, 2008, John Eck, President, NBC Television Network, and Chief 
Information Officer, NBC Universal, Inc. (“NBCU”); Glenn Reitmeier, Vice President, Technology 
Policy, NBCU; Bill LeBeau, Senior Regulatory Counsel, NBCU; and the undersigned met with 
Commissioner Michael Copps and Rick Chessen, senior legal advisor and media advisor to 
Commissioner Copps, to discuss certain matters addressed in the Joint Comments and Reply 
Comments of the Association for Maximum Service Television, Inc. and the National 
Association of Broadcasters filed on January 31, 2007, and March 2, 2007, respectively, in 
the Commission’s above-referenced proceeding examining unlicensed operation in the 
television broadcast bands.  NBCU and Telemundo are members of MSTV and the NAB.  On 
the same day, Mr. Eck, Mr. Reitmeier, the undersigned, and Bob Okun, Vice President, 
Government Relations, NBCU, met with Commissioner Jonathan Adelstein and his media 
advisor, Rudy Brioché, and Commissioner Robert McDowell, and his media advisor, Cristina 
Chou Pauzé, to discuss these matters. 
 
 The NBCU parties urged the Commission to exercise great caution in adopting any 
new rules concerning devices operating in the TV bands that might compromise DTV 
interference protections, the success of the digital transition, and the promise of new 
services to be introduced by television licensees, including mobile and handheld services 
using digital television signals.  The parties discussed the ongoing work of the Open Mobile 
Video Coalition and the Advanced Television Systems Committee in developing new 
standards and hardware for these new services. 
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Pursuant to the Commission’s rules, a copy of this letter is being filed electronically in 
the above-referenced proceeding. 

 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 
     /s/_________________ 
     Margaret L. Tobey 
     Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
     NBC Universal, Inc. 

cc: Commissioner Michael J. Copps 
 Commissioner Jonathan S. Adelstein 
 Commissioner Robert M. McDowell 
 Rick Chessen, Senior Legal Advisor & Media Advisor 
 Rudy Brioché, Legal Advisor, Media Issues 
 Cristina Chou Pauzé, Legal Advisor, Media Issues 


